
This document is intended to cover the items in your email dated 3/08/00,
correspondence reference number 12600, 731 Confirmation number EA96209.

Per your item 1:

The items included in this filing are the Main Hub, the Expansion Hub and the Remote
Antenna Units (RAUs). It does not include any items other than these.

Item 2:

I have checked the “Amps.pdf” file that I sent you. The AMPS uplink data begins on the
first page of the pdf doc that I sent you.

We apologize for the error regarding GSM. We did not intend to file for GSM approval
with this submittal. Please disregard the request for GSM certification.

You are correct in that the downlink output power levels are  higher than the uplink
power levels. The uplink power levels are measured at the main hub and the downlink
power levels are measured at the Remote Antenna Unit (RAU). For uplink (transmitting
back to the base station), it would appear the output would go to the roof-mounted
antenna? This is correct.

Item 3:

The manual has been revised and the relevant warning has been inserted. This will be
sent to you along with this correspondence and the file is titled “Radiation Warning.pdf”.

Note:

As stated above the AMPS uplink data is part of the original document submittal. I can
resend this data if you’d like.

There is no GSM data. My apologies for the confusion.

Your remaining items under “Note” are just comments as far as I can tell and require no
action.

Proposed Grant Comment:

Your statement here has been satisfied by my response to your item 2 (output power
locations) and item 3 (revised user manual with radiation exposure warning included).

If you have any further questions or comments on other items or this correspondence
please contact me.

John Dorsey


